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“We can do no great things 

— only small things with 

great love.” 

Mother Teresa 

Canteen Price List 

Click    Here 

Important Dates: 

                     Friday, 7th August—School Bingo/Disco Night 

WATCH VIDEO 

90 Seconds with the Principal 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

We are really excited to be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program. This program enables our school to earn 

educational resources when anyone from the school community shops at Woolworths. The program started Wednesday, 

15th July when you can start collecting stickers for every $10.00 you spend. Once you have completed a sticker card, you can 

place them in the collection box at school. 

Just a reminder that the NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge is almost finished. 
You must complete your online Student Reading Record by 21 August 2015 
(11:59 pm) to complete the Challenge. 

If you need any assistance, please contact either Mrs Halligan or Mrs Rawlings.   

Medical Alerts 

If your child suffers from any medical condition requiring an action plan, either it be Asthma or Allergies and the school has 

not previously been notified, could you please advise the school office as soon as possible. 

Just a reminder that  Asthma sufferers need to have puffers with them at all times during school. 

An Amazing Parent Information Evening  

Last night nearly 90 parents attended our PIE (Parent Information Evening) focussing on how 

we teach Mathematics and how you can help your child at home. Our parents participated in 

workshops giving them practical ideas and resources to use at home. The staff were very 

grateful to the commitment of parents to work in partnership with our school. We thank     

Mr Maguire and our dedicated staff for their organisation and hard work to make the evening 

such a success.  

If you missed the evening click on the link below to view the introduction for the evening.  

https://youtu.be/B1x-Whq02zU 

Parramatta Principal Pilgrimage  

From July 22 to August 3, I will be taking part in a pilgrimage with 22 Principals, led 

by Fr Walter Fogarty, based on the spirituality of Saint Mary MacKillop. This 

pilgrimage will provide an opportunity for myself and my colleagues  to reflect 

on our own personal faith and our work as Catholic school leaders.  

During this period of time Mrs Baird will be acting Principal with the support of the 

Leadership Team.  

https://youtu.be/B1x-Whq02zU
https://youtu.be/DZnQQFwMJqc
http://www.motherteresawestmead.catholic.edu.au/SiteData/208/UserFiles/PublicationLinks/Canteen%20Menu%202015.pdf


 

 


